
 
 

  

 

 
Manly Cove Investigation works 
from Monday 14 February  
The iconic Manly waterfront is set to become more accessible to the public as the NSW 
Government progresses plans to improve accessibility to Wharf 3 and enhance the area of 
the former Sea Life site at Manly Cove. 

Transport for NSW will be conducting an overhead drone survey and marine ecology 
surveys at Manly Wharf 3 and former Manly Sea Life site. The information gathered during 
this work will provide an understanding of the existing environmental conditions. 

The drone will be operated under Civil Aviation Safety Authority (CASA) Permission to 
Operate in Restricted Areas.  
 
Our work schedule  
The work is expected to be carried out over a two-week period from Monday 14 February, 
weather permitting. 

Works will occur between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday. No works will be carried out on 
weekends or Public Holidays. 

How our work may impact you 
During the investigations the wharves will remain open. Safety protocols will be in place 
throughout these investigations, and any changes will be communicated with relevant 
operators and stakeholders.  

There will be minimal noise associated with these works, we will do everything we can to 
minimise impacts. 

Concept design consultation update 
Consultation on the proposed concept for Manly Wharf 3 upgrade and former Sea Life site 
closed late January and we will be releasing the consultation report soon. Also, we will be in 
touch with an update on the next phase of the project, which involves seeking community 
feedback on the environmental assessment. 
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